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My name is Kathy Fuller and I was born and raised in New Mexico. I am encouraged that out-of-state residents will
now help out with the fees by paying differently than in-state residents. My main complaint is that we cannot drive
our off- highway vehicles out of state run campgrounds. We like to stay particularly at Pancho Villa state park and
then go and explore our public lands on our OHV's. We pull our toy hauler with our truck and then off load the
OHYV in the park. We are not currently allowed to drive them out. This does not work. Surely something can be
worked out. We are retirees and do not hot rod around on the OHV's. We are rockhounds and we use the OHV's to
explore and do collecting. Please consider rescinding this rule.

Sincerely,

Kathy Fuller
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